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10l Pacific Ave. Dallas, Texas 75202
i 214 720-6111

Nov. 22, 1988

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I want to thank you ever so much for your assistance in providing us with

the historical photos. It allowed us to centerpiece our story, which I think,
for the first time in Dallas, put into proper perspective just how our Mexican
American community in Texas viewed President Kennedy.

Like him, you were a pioneer, and pave the way for many who followed. You
continue to do so, and we all thank you for that.

I have enclosed copies of our Sunday editions with the story by John MacCormack,
along with copies of the special section we published today on President Kennedy.

Your efforts were most appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Associate Editor
214-720-6767
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